Citation and Compliance / Order No. 02_57 25J 009
IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Monitoring requirements not met for Henry Miller Library WS as required for
drinking water standards during the past year and, therefore, was in violation of the
regulations. Even though this failure was not an emergency, as our customers, you
have a right to know what you should do, what happened, and what we did to correct
this situation.

We are required to monitor our water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of
regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our water meets health standards. During
June and August 2024, we did not conduct the routine distribution and raw source water
sampling for total coliform and cannot be sure of the quality of our drinking water during that
time.

During October 2024, we did not collect the required number of repeat samples for total
coliform in accordance with the approved bacteriological sampling site plan within 24 hours of
notification of the total coliform positive sample result and therefore, cannot be sure of the
quality of our drinking water during that time.

What should | do?
* There is nothing you need to do at this time.

* The table below lists the contaminant(s) we did not properly test for during the last year, how many

samples we are required to take and how often, how many samples we took, when samples should have
been taken, and the date on which follow-up samples were (or will be) taken.

Contaminant Required Sampling Frequency Number of | When All Samples Should When Samples Were

Samples Have Been Taken or Will Be Taken
Coliform 1 routine distribution 0 June & August July & September
Bacteria coliform sample sample / 2024 2024

month & 1 source coliform
sample / month

Coliform 3 distribution coliform repeat 0 October 17, 2024 1 distribution repeat
Bacteria samples within 24 hours of sample- October
notification of a routine sample 18,2024 n1
total coliform distribution repeat
detection sample - October
21,2024

What is being done?

We continue to have posted 'NOT POTABLE' at all water spigots and faucets. We also have a
chlorine injector putting chlorine into our water. Chlorine levels are checked daily and
reported to the County Health Department. We have posted this notice at the Henry Miller
Library front gate and at the main library entrance as well as on our website.

For more information, please contact Magnus Toren 831-238-2890 or at
magnus@henrymiller.org

This notice is posted by the Henry Miller Library WS State Water System ID# 2702805




